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NATIONAL MEDICAL COMMISSION 

MEDICAL ASSESSMENT AND RATING BOARD (MARB) 
 

                                                                                                    NEW DELHI; dated the 10th April 2024. 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Subject: Processing of Applications for PG Medical Courses for the Academic Year: 2024-25 – submission of SAF 
and compliance report as per PG-Medical Education Regulation 2000-Reg. 

While processing the applications for starting of new PG medical courses and increase in existing PG seats 
for the Academic Year-2024-25, it has been observed that several medical institutions/colleges have submitted the 
SAF and compliance report as per Minimum Standard of Requirements for Postgraduate Courses-2023 (PGMSR-
2023) dated 15th January 2024. They were required to submit these documents as per PG-Medical Education 
Regulation 2000 dated 22nd August 2000, Establishment of Medical Institutions, Assessment and Rating 
Regulations, 2023 dated 2nd June, 2023, and criteria mentioned in public notice for inviting applications on NMC 
website dated 16th August 2023.  

 
2. In view of above facts, all the medical colleges/institutions concerned, who have submitted the SAF as per 
PGMSR 2023, are requested to re-submit the duly filled and signed Self-Assessment Forms (internal assessment 
by College) as per PG-Medical Education Regulation 2000 along with compliance reports within seven days of 
publication of this notice on authorized emails of MARB:-  
(https://www.nmc.org.in/MCIRest/open/getDocument?path=/Documents/Public/Portal/LatestNews/17-1.pdf). 
 
3. This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority. 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                            (Dr. J. L. Meena)  
                                                                                                                                           Member (MARB)  
 
 
 
   To 
    All medical institutions/colleges concerned. 
 
   Copy to: Director (IT) for uploading this Public Notice on the website of NMC today itself. 
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